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We have been learning all about our bodies and 
naming body parts.  We have also learnt how to 
keep our bodies safe by using the NSPCC Pants rule. 
Stop, privates are private. Think, always remember 
your body belongs to you. No means no. Talk about 
secrets that upset you and tell, speak up someone 
can help. 
 

Something Special 

 
Miss Aime from Peterborough Regional College will be with 
us every Monday and Tuesday until April as she is studying 
for her Level 3 Early Years Qualification.  
 
“When children have their buckets filled and learn how they 
can fill other people’s buckets too, they understand how 
special, valuable, and capable they are.” (Fill a bucket book by 
Carol McCloud and Katherine Martin. £5.99) 
The bucket fills up by being a good friend, when they play and 
share toys, when they listen and help, when they say please 
and thank you, when they listen, when someone reads to 
them, when they say something nice about a friend, when they 
are being kind, when they help around the house, when they 
take care of a pet, when they are happy…..the list goes on! The 
children will be coming home with more information and some 
slips to fill in at home.  There will be a green bucket in the 
family cloakroom for you to put your child’s completed slips in.  
You could also have a bucket at home and see that this is a 
great activity to do as a whole family – what will YOU do to fill 
your family bucket? 

 

 

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time 

Stories: Pants by Giles Andreae 
Some Secrets Should Never Be Kept 
by Jayneen Sanders 

 
Song:  This is the way we….  
 
Rhyme:  All of me 

 

 

 
Please ensure you text the class mobile, 
email or leave a message on the class phone 
if your child is absent.  For health and safety 
purposes Brambles need to log any illnesses 
and for child protection purposes, it is 
important to have a record of attendance 
and reasons for absence. 

 

Wednesday 17th October 
Parents Evening 3.30-7.00pm 

22nd – 26th October 
Half term Brambles closed 

Friday 14th December  
Brambles Class Assembly 11am – 1pm 

Wednesday 19th December  
Last day of Autumn term 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


